From: Marlita White 
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 9:27 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Thurs. April 19th - Dr. Cicchetti Receives NAMI Chicago Award

Hi Steve,
I attended the NAMI annual dinner (chicken and risotto) honoring 4 leaders in mental health at the Geraughty as a guest of Lurie's hospital which was a co-sponsor. Dr. Morita approved the event and sent her congratulations. There were no other exchanges.
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